
 

 

 

 

      July 19, 2007 

 

 

 

Ald. Q.A. Shakoor, II 

Chairman, Public Safety 

and Licensing Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Shakoor: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, July 19, 2007, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 44-07 (K7-052), Lockwood Park Tennis Court Lighting, and submits 

same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

  Contractor      Total   

 

 DRTJ Systems       $53,454.00 

 Pieper Electric, Inc.      $58,574.00 

   GLC Corp., dba Great Lakes Electric    $61,165.00 

   Outdoor Lighting Construction Co., Inc.   $65,669.00 

   Magaw Electric Construction, Inc.    $68,266.00 

  

 This public works project was estimated at $54,000.00 and funding is available. 

 

  Sincerely yours, 

 

 

  

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Donnie Snow 

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


